Hello Legion Family!

Where does time go? Our sizzling summer is about over, and the hustle has started for
our fall activities. 2021 National Convention, the end of August, school starting and a
chance to implement the American Legion Auxiliary programs into our schools and
communities will begin in earnest.

We will welcome new and old members back to our busy Legion family. Any Legion
tamily member will be happy to explain the benefits of being a part of the American
Legion Family.

In late July, Department President Sharon White Bear called for an organizational
meeting in Fargo. I enjoyed catching up with our Department officers and the other
District Presidents as well. It was a meaningful meeting and discussion among District
Presidents. Now I am looking forward to attending National Convention in Phoenix.

Thank you all for your support and kindness. I am very thankful for the Department
staff and all their help.

Berniece Froiland

District 1 President



